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26 June 2017

Leeann Barnett
Email: fyi-request-5953-311 24f57 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Leeann Barnett
Official Information Act 1982 — Notification of Time Extension

On 31 May 2017 you asked for the following information under the Official Information
Act 1982 (the Act):

1) How many people currently receive Loss of Potential Earnings weekly
compensation

2) How many people were receiving LoPE on July 1st 2010

3) How much have ACC saved since July 1st 2010 from freezing LoPE

4) How much has LoPE cost ACC each year from June 2008 to June 2017

5) How many people on LoPE are now receiving an Accomadation Allowance from
WINZ

6) How much has this cost WINZ per year since July 1st 2010

7) How many people on LoPE have had an increase in personal supports from
ACC since July 1st 2001 year on year

ACC needs an extra ten working days until 13 July 2017 to consult to make a decision
on your request.

This extension complies with Section 15A of the Act.

ACC will do all it can to respond to your request before the new due date, if that is at all
possible.

Please contact me on Government Services@acc.co.nz if you would like to talk about
this letter. | will be happy to answer any questions or, if you have any concerns, work
with you to resolve these.

If you are still not happy, you may make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman.
You can call them on 0800 802 602, 9am to Spm weekdays, or write to:

The Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10 152
WELLINGTON 6143

Yours sincerely
Government Engagement and Support
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